NMCAA Health Care Information
NMCAA preschool programs have established procedures for 
handwashing, handling bodily fluids, cleaning and sanitizing and 
controlling infection, including universal precautions.
 
All staff, parents and volunteers at NMCAA centers must follow the posted health care policies which include handwashing and universal precautions for preschool and daycare.
 
Additional required health care policies are included in the Health
section of the NMCAA Child Development Program Procedures Manual.
 
It is requested that all staff, parents and volunteers look for these postings and policies in the classroom.
 
Additionally, as a required parent orientation activity, each family 
enrolled in an NMCAA preschool program receives a Community 
Resource Directory listing local health-related resources.
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